
                                                                     May 2023 

A WARM WELCOME TO ALL! 

Welcome letter sent to all new starter families, inviting parents and careers to our information evening 

and to complete our transition forms to allow staff to begin communicating with Pre school settings. Pre 

school settings will be sent information to share with the children and a transition document to complete 

for each child. 

MAY 2023 

NEW STARTER INFORMATION EVENING—WEDNESDAY 24TH MAY– 5.00pm 

Parents and carers will have the opportunity to meet  Anna Riley ( Headteacher) Mike Clayton ( Deputy 

Head as well as the Reception Teachers and Teaching Assistants. You will also have an opportunity to visit 

the classrooms. Important information about coming to school and top tips for getting ready for school 

will be shared and you will be given the opportunity to sign up for your home visit. 

JUNE 2023 

HOME VISITS 

Early Years staff will endeavor to visit the children and families at home, the children will receive a wel-

come pack. Where a visit is not possible a telephone call will be made or if possible a visit may be made to 

the pre school/nursery setting. 

JUNE AND JULY 2023 

TRANSITION  

The children will have the opportunity to come to school for 3 afternoons to stay and play and meet their 

teachers. They will have the opportunity to explore the classroom and the outdoor area. 

TAPESTRY 

Families will be sent out their invite to our online learning journal Tapestry. Early Years staff will share 

some videos over the summer for you to get to know us better and some challenges you may like to com-

plete.  

 www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk  

 

Journey to School 
Supporting your child in their transition to Sutton CP  School 


